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December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to tell you that on the 8th January 2025, we have a pantomime coming 
to school. The children will be watching Jack and the Beanstalk.  
 
The KS2 hall will be in use for the whole day, which will mean we will not be able to provide 
our normal dinner option for that day. For those who wish to have a school dinner, we will be 
providing a grab bag which will have the option of a beef burger or veggie burger, as well as 
fruit, a biscuit, yoghurt and a juice. 
 
In order for our kitchen to order the correct amount, we will need to know what your child 
would like to eat on the day. Please let us know by filling out the online form by clicking the 
link below by Monday 16th December 2024. You do not need to fill it in if your child is having 
a packed lunch from home.  
 

Panto form- School dinner choice   
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs R Hammond 
 
Head of School  

https://forms.office.com/e/7jmXPZn5cU

